
From: David & Marilyn Rowsome
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee
Subject: A plea to look at this new proposed bill before it"s too late
Date: Wednesday, 18 December 2019 9:57:02 AM

Re: A plea to look at this new proposed bill before it's too late

Dear QLD Health Committee,

Sex change operations are irreversible. The Qld government’s new transgender law means
 that doctors will be forced to support their patient’s request for a sex change, no matter
 how young or old the patient is.

If you support this law, you will be responsible for leaving countless boys and girls unable
 to ever have children. You will be responsible for countless women who will never be
 able to breastfeed.

The consequences of this bill are permanent and irreversible.

Please, reject this dangerous new law.


Sincerely, 

David & Marilyn Rowsome
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From: dmrowsome@bigpond.com
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee
Subject: Submission to the Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention

 Committee
Date: Friday, 3 January 2020 7:40:13 PM

Dear Committee Secretary,


Please accept our submission concerning the Health Legislation Amendment Bill 2019 which, amongst many
 other things, seeks to ban the help which sincere and caring health service providers may wish to offer
 homosexuals and those who are confused about their gender.


Instead of protecting these poor people, as intended, this ban will actually cut off their access to the help they
 need, and in many cases are themselves seeking. It will also make criminals of those who are willing to offer
 genuine professional advice which is in the best interests of their patient.


Homosexuals and the gender confused should at least have the freedom to access help if they so desire, and
 others should have the freedom to help them if they wish.


This is why such a ban would be highly detrimental to our freedoms if enacted. We therefore urge you to
 recommend against this section (clause 28) of the Health Legislation Amendment Bill 2019.


Yours faithfully,


David and Marilyn Rowsome


95 Middleton St

Mount Gravatt

QLD  4122


Phone 34220969

Mobile 0437731504
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